
LEADERSHIP BIOS                                                            

 

 

Pamela J. Reeves, M.D. 
Medical Center Director 
 
Pamela J. Reeves, M.D. was appointed Medical Center Director of 
the John D. Dingell VA Medical Center, Detroit, Michigan, effective 
March 30, 2008.  
 
As Medical Center Director, Dr. Reeves is responsible for the operation of this 267-bed 
full service medical center that provides primary, secondary and tertiary care. This 
includes the operation of 108 acute care beds, an onsite 109-bed nursing 
home/palliative care unit and an offsite 50-bed Domiciliary Residential Rehabilitation 
Treatment program operated under our Health Care for Homeless Veterans (HCHV) 
program. The medical center provides acute medical, surgical, psychiatric, neurological, 
and dermatological inpatient care. Primary care, medical and surgical specialties are 
provided as well as mental health clinics, including substance abuse treatment, PRRC, 
a compensated work therapy program, and a community based psychiatric program 
with the goal of maintaining patients in their home community. The John D. Dingell 
VAMC is affiliated with Wayne State University School of Medicine and is a major 
component of the University’s teaching program as one of the four teaching hospitals 
affiliated with the medical school. The medical center also maintains an active research 
program. 

 
Prior to this appointment, Dr. Reeves served as the Chief Medical Officer of the 
Veterans In Partnership Network (VISN 11) since September 2000. Previously, Dr. 
Reeves worked as Associate Chief of Staff for Ambulatory Care and Medical Director of 
Emergency Services at the VA Ann Arbor Healthcare System.  

Dr. Reeves received her B.S. degree in Biomedical Science from Western Michigan 
University and her M.D. degree from the University of Michigan Medical School.  Dr. 
Reeves completed her postdoctoral training in the Department of Internal Medicine at 
the University of Michigan Medical School from 1992-1995; Dr. Reeves is board 
certified in internal medicine.  

She is a member of the American College of Physician (ACP) and the American College 
of Healthcare Executives (ACHE). 
 

 


